
NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

The Council of the Borough of
Dormont  has  scheduled  a
hearing  at  the  request  of
Dianne  and  Joseph  Vano,
location  of  properties  being
2827  Philadelphia  Ave,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15216  and
2832 Dwight Ave, Pittsburgh,
PA 15216. The council will be
considering  the  Planning
Commission’s
recommendation for approval
of  lot  consolidation  and
Subdivision  and  Land
Development Ordinance. The
hearing will take place during
a scheduled budget meeting
that will be held on October
15,  2024,  at  6:00  PM  in
borough  council  chambers
and  via  Zoom  (please  visit
www.boro.dormont.pa.us/eve
nts to access the Zoom link).


